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The primary concern with this ordinance is that it depends on qualified staff to implement the 
new program, a responsibility that should fall under the purview of a Water Agency. The 
County lacks a Hydrologist, and Registered Environmental Health Specialists (REHS) are not 
licensed hydrologists. Environmental Health (EH) has significant reservations about the County 
imposing limits on the volume of water that purveyors can sell, as EH does not possess the 
regulatory authority to do so. EH does not support any regulations that would mandate County 
monitoring or require meters on privately-owned water wells. The department also lacks the 
necessary staff and funding to manage the increased workload this program would entail. 
Ultimately, EH does not have the technical expertise or regulatory authority to oversee this 
proposal and cannot operate as a de facto Water Agency as suggested in the draft ordinance. 
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